
December 4, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Peter Dale Scott 

English Department 

235 Wheeler Hall 

University of California, Berkeley 

Berkeley, CA 94720 

 

Dear Mr. Scott: 

 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of November 22, 1995.  The 

Review Board appreciates your continuing interest in its work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 
 


